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Comments: It it my hope that the USFS does what is right for ALL of the people who they work for!

 

Kurtis Steele - we are watching we are hoping that you and your staff so the right thing, please think of future

generations of ALL of them,  those with money and those without.  

 

We see here that  you have made your decision  without public comment.  It would be admirable and honorable

of you to rethink your hasty decision give more thought to the social and environmental impacts and then scale

this project back.

 

Kurtis Steele - 

"The Flathead National Forest is taking scoping comments on the development plan until Sept. 21 and will hold a

public meeting just to provide information at the Holland Lake Lodge from 5-7 p.m. on Sept. 8.

 

Public comment might not do much to change the project. Flathead National Forest Supervisor Kurtis Steele

indicated that he would probably use a categorical exclusion to approve the project, because the proposal

involves construction on a recreation site that already has buildings on it.

 

If that's the case, the Forest Service won't conduct an environmental assessment or impact statement, and the

scoping period will be the only opportunity for the public to provide comment."


